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September 17, 2024 
 

ADDENDUM NUMBER 1 
TO 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) No. ARTS-100019 
FOR 

ARTIST-IN-RESIDENCE  
WITH VISION ZERO LOS ANGELES COUNTY 

 
On September 4, 2024, the County of Los Angeles (County) Department of Arts and Culture (Arts and 
Culture) released a Request for Proposals (RFP) for an Artist-In-Residence with Vision Zero Los Angeles 
County.  
 
Arts and Culture held an optional information session on September 11, 2024, as specified in the RFP 
timetable. The link to the recording can be found below: 
 

https://youtu.be/V0NA_vHUXtY 
 

Pursuant to the RFP, Section 5, County’s Rights and Responsibilities, Subsection 5.3, County’s Right to 
Amend Request for Proposals, Addendum Number 1 has been made available to the participants of the 
Information Session.  
 
Thank you for your interest in contracting with the County of Los Angeles. Except for the revisions 
contained in Addendum Number 1, there are no other revisions to the RFP. All other terms and conditions 
of the RFP remain in full force and effect. 

https://youtu.be/V0NA_vHUXtY

